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Dear Kirsty
 
Thank you for letting us know that you intend to lodge an appeal. Also to let you know Ben has
been seconded to our Policy team for a few months. If there is anything you wish to raise with
me please leyt mekknow.
 
Kind regards, Cathie
 
 
Cathie Scotting
Major Applications Team Leader
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils
Customer Service: 01235 422600
 
My working week is Monday to Thursday
 
I am on leave from Thursday 5 September, returning Tuesday 10 September.
 
 
www.southoxongov.uk
www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk
 
 
 
 
 

From: Kirsty Cassie <KCassie@stateraenergy.co.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 2:08 PM
To: Ben Duffy <ben.duffy@southandvale.gov.uk>
Cc: Cathie Scotting <cathie.scotting@southandvale.gov.uk>; Oliver Troup
<otroup@stateraenergy.co.uk>; Planning South <planning@southoxon.gov.uk>
Subject: P24/S1498/FUL

 
**EXTERNAL**

Hi Ben,
 
Statera received SODC’s Decision Notice for app ref: P24/S1498/FUL on the 08/08/2024
and acknowledges the Council’s decision to refuse the application. I am emailing to let you
know that Statera is minded to appeal this decision. We are working through some of the
reasons for refusal that can be dealt with by suppling additional information/clarifications.
 
We’d be happy to have a call with you to discuss any questions in the meantime.
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mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=32a2f1bfc7764ef5976b3ff2a4603b2e-otroup
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mailto:tracy.smith@southandvale.gov.uk
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/PkMLC5QE2iOLRBtOhoCkYzco?domain=southoxongov.uk/
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/dqptC717gc91yDfNs0Co6ke1?domain=whitehorsedc.gov.uk/
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Many thanks,
 
Kirsty
Kirsty Cassie
Project Developer Public Affairs
Mob: 07854618041
Email: kcassie@stateraenergy.co.uk
 

 
Statera Energy Limited | 4th Floor| 80 Victoria Street| London | SW1E 5JL
 

 
 
 
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more
useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find
out more Click Here.

This email originates from outside of the council.
Keep this in mind before responding, opening attachments or clicking any links, unless you

recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
If in any doubt, the grammar and spelling are poor, or the name doesn't match the email address

then please contact the sender via an alternate known method.
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